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INSECTO

900 g

INSECTICIDE COMMERCIAL

Pressurized

For the control of Flies and Mosquitoes on Dairy Cattle,
Beef Cattle, Horses and Hogs.

GUARANTEE
pyrethrin..... .............0.55%
piperonyl butoxide..........4.40%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION
EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE EXPLOSIVE

REGISTRATION NO. 18191
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

INSECTO ENR.,
16465 LAJOIE,

ST-HYACINTHE, QUEBEC
J2T 3J7

DIRECTIONS: Dairy cattle and beef cattle (Lactating and
on-lactating) Horn fly, House fly, mosquitoes and stable fly. 
Spray animals once daily with a fine mist using 30-60 g per
animal.  Spay for 10-20 seconds down each side of the animal. 
Cover animal entire but do not wet hair.  Treat dairy animals
before milking.  Wash udders after spraying but before milking. 
When fly population is under control treatments may be reduced to
once every two days or as necessary.  Do not use more than once a
day.

HORSES AND HOGS HOUSE FLY, HORSE FLY AND MOSQUITOES

Spray animals daily with a fine mist.  Use 15-30 g per animal per



day.  Use lower rate on hogs.  To apply these rates spray for
6-12 seconds on each side of the animal.  Cover animal but do not
wet hair or skin.  Do not use more than once a day.

MILKING PARLOR: Remove all animals before using as a space spray. 
Close doors and windows.  At a rate of 200 mL / 100 m3, spray
upward in a sweeping motion until room fills with mist.  Keep
room closed for 15 minutes and then ventilate.  Cover or remove
all milk and milking equipment before spraying, cover bulk tank
loading and unloading valves.  Wash all food processing equipment
with potable water before resuming operations.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

Do not inhale spray mist.  Avoid spraying directly into the eyes
of the animals.  Avoid contact with skin.  Wash after using. 
Avoid contamination of feed and water troughs.  Avoid inhalation. 
Do not use in rooms where milk is processed, handled or stored.

Remove all animals before application.

FIRST AID: If in eyes or on skin, flush with plenty of water.  If
irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidentally
swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.

CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE:  Do not puncture or incinerate.  Do not
store at temperatures above 50 deg Celsius or near an open flame. 
Dispose in garbage.  Do not contaminate any body of water.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATIONS OF WARRANTY: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to
the terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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